## SPECIAL MEETING HEARING - DANGEROUS BUILDING 201 W. Byers Avenue

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Monday, December 3, 1990 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

Chairman Ronald Golba opened the meeting by stating the purpose of the hearing. He stated that the Township has received numerous complaints concerning the building located at 201 W. Byers Avenue. These complaints were received by surrounding residents as well as the City's health department. Mrs. Perrotta who owns the building attended the hearing.

After all information was given to Mrs. Perrotta as to why the building should be completely torn down, the hearing was turned over to Mrs. Perrotta to explain his situation.

Mrs. Perrotta stated that they did indeed intend to have the building completely torn down. They had contacted the Shenango Township Fire Department to burn the building and have the remains removed, but due to the close proximity of the surrounding houses, this would be too dangerous.

The Board informed Mrs. Perrotta that she would have sixty days from the date of the hearing to have the building completely torn down and the remains removed from the premises.

Mrs. Perrotta informed the Board that she would comply.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer